From: ScholarsStarSamsung <star.scholars@samsung.com>

Date: Fri, Jan 20, 2017 at 5:41 PM |

Subject: Urgent: Samsung Star Scholar - Scholarship program extended to 31st
January.

To:

Dear Sir/Madam,

We have received a request from many students as weil as Institutions to extend the date of
submission of application. After considering the request our management hasextended the date
of submission of the application to 31st January, 2017. Other terms and conditions are remain
unchanged.

You are requested to intimate the same to all students as soon as possible. Your are also
requested to upload this notice on your website to reach maximum number of students. If
already uploaded please late us know.

Kindly display this poster at prominent places in your institute.
Revised poster has been attached with all the other previous documents.
Once again, thank you for your kind support and cocperation.

Warm Regards,

Samsung Star Scholar Team
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